
KU Public Safety Office 

 

Motor Vehicle Thefts 

 
Two vehicles were stolen from the Daisy Hill area between August 29 and September 1, 2015. 

 

The first vehicle was a 2003 Chevy Suburban, South Dakota tag 62GY80 stolen from lot 300 near the Lied 

Center between August 29, 2015 and August 31, 2015. 

 

        (Not the actual vehicle)  

                                    
The second vehicle was a 2008 blue Suzuki Lucky Strike motorcycle, KS Tag 56DHN stolen from the 

motorcycle parking area in Lot 104 near Ellsworth Hall between August31, 2015 and September 1, 2015. 

 

                                                    
 
If you have any information about this crime please call Crime Stoppers at 785-864-8888 or the KU Public 

Safety Office at 785-864-5900. 

 

Safety Tips:  

 

 Report any suspicious activity or people to the police.  

 Secure your vehicle and don’t leave valuables in plain sight. 

 

 
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any information which would assist in identifying the 

individual responsible for this crime, call the KU Public Safety 

Office at 785-864-5900, KU Crime Stoppers at 864-8888. 

 

Callers to the Crime Stoppers may remain anonymous. If your 

information leads to the apprehension of the person or persons 

involved, you may be eligible for a cash reward.  

 

Issued on September 2, 2015 by the KU Public Safety Office. 


